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enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:

Kieran– Courageous – helping run an Easter 

game at the Easter event. 

WELCOME BACK
We were delighted to welcome our 

pupils back to school following the 

Easter holidays. It’s been lovely to 

see everyone return refreshed and 

ready for the new term. We’re 

looking forward to a busy and 

exciting few weeks ahead, filled 

with new learning, activities, and 

opportunities for everyone to shine!

BOOKING LUNCHES
Please remember to book lunches 

on ParentPay by Wednesday for 

the following week.

SWIMMING LESSONS
This term, Beadle and Grandin will 

be swimming on Wednesdays and 

Watson on Thursday. Please can 

pupils remember to bring their kits 

on the appropriate day. 

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:

APRIL
28th Apr- Safeguarding Webinar

MAY
2nd May- Curriculum Café- English

8th May- GCSE Start

To celebrate the end of the spring term, our 

Easter event was filled with activities 

including an egg hunt, football shoot-out, 

obstacle courses, sensory play, and biscuit 

decorating. Pupils and parents even got to 

play table tennis against a bunny and enjoyed 

a visit from the Easter Bunny! It was a joyful 

morning of laughter and celebration.
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